Seems early for so many leaves
to have fallen — but aren't the colors
beautiful! Sue's brother from
California came east for a high school
reunion and he is really loving the
colors! It's been over 45 years since
he was here in the Fall.

Pomona thanks Winchester as
usual for hosting the degree. We
welcome those who are taking the 5%
tonight and want you to know that
you can take the 6 Degree on Friday
in Meriden.
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Glad to report that Joanne .
Klingerman is home (224 Blue n
Swamp Rd, Litchfield 06759) and ™"
doing well —but I'm not happy to @
report that Phyllis Bierce is back at
Laurel Hill. She had a bad fall and
really hurt that bad leg. This is a real
blow — do send cards and notes — they
need them. Her address is 108 East
Lake St., Winsted 06098.

Next Pomona meeting is
November 9 at Eureka. Plan to be
there?

Incidentally we should thank
Kristen Phillips for serving as pianist
for the last two years. It was not easy
for her but she did a fine job and will
be missed. Thanks to Arline Cote for
always filling in when Kristen had
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other commitments. And welcome
Beulah “to the bench” now! Good to
hear her nimble fingers again!

Coming Events-

Did not get much information
for coming events — but I'll tell you
what I know!

Holiday Bazaar — November 7
from 9 to 3 at Winchester. Have a
good number of vendors already —

Cookie Walk in the lower hall. A

rﬁusy day!
2 [ Eureka has been very busy

with their fair and then the Pig
Roast — it was delicious!

Riverton was super busy this
past Saturday and Sunday. They
served 168 a ham dinner on Sat.
and 180 a turkey dinner on Sunday
— that's a lot of tired feet!

Taghhannuck has 3
candidates for tonight and possibly
2 for the 6™ Degree on Friday.

How are you going to dress up
for Halloween?
BOO!
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